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Thursday, June 25, 2020.   
 
Happy Second Last Day of School! 

 
Dear Grade 2’s, 
 
Today I am writing you this letter to let you know how proud I am of you!  This past 
year has been a year we will never forget.  I had the opportunity to return to New 
Lowell, what I call home, and grow and learn with you.  I have watched you write, think, 
create, play, and most of all be kind to one another and watch your friendships 
flourish.   
 
I believe and hope that we will all be able to return to school in September.  I look 
forward to seeing you outside and in the halls at school.  You are all going to grade 3 
and I know you will do very well.  For those who are moving from New Lowell this 
summer, I want to wish you well on your move.  You will do amazing at your new 
school.   
 
I know the last three months have been unusual and all we wanted was to be at 
school, but I want you to make sure you give your families a big hug and thank them 
for helping you at home with your school activities.  Your parents and family members 
are amazing heroes.  If I could wrap my arms around them and thank them, I would.   
 
On a final note, have a wonderful summer friends.  You deserve it.   
 
Mrs. Haidner, Jerome, and Pierre! 
 
P.S. Remember to always believe in yourself and know I will always believe in you. 

 

Mrs. Haidner’s Contact Information: 
Email:  khaidner@scdsb.on.ca   

Remind Code @297f6k4 

Class Blog:  kjhaidner.edublogs.org   

Calla and I would 

like to wish you all a 

wonderful summer 

Grade 2’s!  You are 

now Grade 3’s!!!!! 

mailto:khaidner@scdsb.on.ca


  Virtual Field Trip of the Day: 

 
 
 
 

How M&M’s Are Made 

https://www.youtube-nocookie.com/embed/GtfkemNzG_I?controls=0 

 

Daily Website Review:  
Don’t forget to look at Mrs. Haidner’s Blog (kjhaidner.edublogs.org) 

 

Barnyard Babies with Dr. Pol 
 
https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/videos/barnyard-babies-with-dr-pol/ 

Joke of the Day: 

Q - How do you fix a broken tomato? 

A - With a can of tomato paste.  

 

Reading: 
Remember that each day your goal is to read for a minimum of  

15 minutes a day. Record your reading on your reading log or on  

a piece of paper.  Keep reading over the summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube-nocookie.com/embed/GtfkemNzG_I?controls=0
https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/videos/barnyard-babies-with-dr-pol/


 



July and August Birthdays!!! 
Happy 8th Birthday goes out to….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday Alina, Parker and Summer! 

  

 

Alina – July 5th Parker – July 12 

Summer – August 3 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a “FANTASTIC THURSDAY” everyone! 
From:  Mrs. Haidner 

 

Friday, June 26, 2020 

10:00 a.m. 

Mrs. Stableforth will do one last art activity. 

There will be no newsletter tomorrow! 



 

 

 

 

 


